
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Sun 일 Mon 월 Tue화 Wed수 Thu목 Fri금 Sat토 

 

October in North Korea 

 

1 
Pray for a favorable 
decision by the 
appeals court 
concerning the Three 
Seas tax status. 

2 
Pray that the first 
phase of the Three 
Seas Center work be 
completed on time 
despite rain delays. 

3 
“…the worker is 
worthy of his 
support.” 
Matthew 10:10b 

4 
Pray for the North 
Korean leadership to 
respond favorably to 
international efforts 
to bring peace to 
Korea. 

5 
Pray for the people 
of North Korea to 
gain a true 
understanding of the 
situation on the 
Korean Peninsula. 

6 
Pray for 
diplomatic efforts 
to bring a final end 
to the Korean War. 

7 
Pray for all who 
are working 
towards peace on 
the Korean 
Peninsula. 

8 
Pray for Ben and Liz 
Torrey returning to 
Korea on Sunday 
and starting 2 weeks 
quarantine. 

9 
Pray for continued 
safety for 
everyone working 
on the Three Seas 
construction. 

10 
Korean Workers’ 
Party Anniversary 

 

"My Father is at 
work until now, so 
I am at work."  
John 5:17 

11 
Pray for the good 
distribution of food 
throughout North 
Korea by the 
authorities. 

12 
Pray that North 
Koreans will be 
able to use 
greenhouses to 
grow food for 
winter. 

13 
Pray for generous 
contributions of food 
and medicine for the 
people of North 
Korea through 
Christian NGOs. 

14 
Pray for God to raise 
up intercessors and 
workers for North 
Korea around the 
world. 

15 
Pray for efforts to 
incorporate The 
Fourth River Project 
as a Korean religious 
corporation. 

16 
Pray for final 
design plans being 
completed for 
Community 
Village. 

17 
God saw all that He 
had made, and 
behold, it was very 
good. And there was 
evening and there was 
morning, the sixth 
day. Gen. 1:31 

18 
Pray that the North 
Korean authorities 
allow humanitarian 
assistance into the 
country. 

19 
Pray for food and 
medicines to get to 
the people in North 
Korea who are in 
desperate need. 

20 
Pray that the U.S. 
State Department 
allow American 
NGOs to take food 
and medicines into 
North Korea. 

21 
Pray that the Lord 
call many people 
from many nations 
to share the love of 
Christ in North 
Korea. 

22 
Pray for wisdom for 
the Three Seas 
community in 
developing and 
carrying out 
programs. 

23 
Pray for adequate 
funds for the 
Community 
Village, Phase 2, 
construction effort. 

24 
Thus the heavens 
and the earth 
were completed, 
and all their 
hosts. 
Gen. 2:1 

25 
Pray for the North 
Korean authorities 
to allow free 
access to media 
from South Korea. 

26 
Pray that North 
Koreans not be 
punished for 
viewing South 
Korean media. 

27 
Pray for efforts to 
bring the Love of 
Jesus Christ to the 
people of North 
Korea. 

28 
Pray that those 
who are called to 
minister in North 
Korea respond 
joyfully. 

29 
Pray for the new 
worship tent to be 
erected by the end 
of October that it be 
a place of ongoing 
praise and prayer. 

30 
Pray that everything 
go smoothly for 
getting the 
permanent certificate 
of occupancy for 
Phase 1. 

31 
By the seventh day God 
completed His work 
which He had done, 
and He rested on the 
seventh day from all 
His work which He had 
done. Gen. 2:2 

 

The Fourth River Project 
Preparing for the opening of North Korea at Jesus Abbey’s Three Seas Center 

A place of preparation through prayer, labor and instruction 
 

 

T
he

 F
ou

rt
h 

R
iv

er
 P

ro
je

ct
 P

ra
ye

r 
C

al
en

d
ar

 

w
w

w
.t

h
ef

ou
rt

h
ri

ve
r.

or
g

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

   
 

2021 


